Pennsylvanians for Responsible Government

Spot encourages viewers to call their state representatives and urge
them to vote “no” to expanding video gambling terminals, referred to
as “VGTs” in the commercial. Claims the machines look like video
games to children.

Spot provides phone number to call.



